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Senate Resolution (2024:3)

The Office of the Provost sent an email to all APU students on
November 15, 2023, announcing the ongoing projects regarding
program review and school/college realignment; and,

This email created confusion among students and prompted the
spread of misinformation surrounding these projects, creating
panic and distrust among the student body; and,

SGA was in-the-know regarding these projects and understood
both the rationale of the administrative decisions and the
disruption among the student body; and,

SGA’s role is to bridge the gap between the student body and the
faculty, staff, and administration of the university; and,

SGA had the opportunity to serve the student body by addressing
these prevalent and pressing student concerns through fulfilling
this stated role; therefore,

SGA hosted an Academic Update Q&A with President Adam J.
Morris and Provost Anita Fitzgerald Henck and created a space in
which students could directly ask university administrators what
the academic changes mean and how they will affect the student
experience; and,

SGA will continue to serve as the liaison for student concerns
regarding the academic update and continue to partner with
university administration to ease the spread of misinformation
present in all-student communications.
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